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Delay in publishing Audit Annual Report: Year Ended 31 March 2024 
  
  
The external audit of the Statement of Accounts for the year ended 31 March 2024 has 
not been completed by our external auditors, Forvis Mazars LLP. This is as a result of 
the ongoing delays in delivering previous audits across the sector. It is expected that 
the Auditors Annual Report will be published no later than 28 February 2025.  
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